









Workplace Hero: Richard Allsop
On the evening of February 12, 2023, while driving across the Girard
Point Bridge, Philadelphia County Maintenance employee Ricky Allsop
spotted a motorist driving erratically on the shoulder. He immediately
pulled his crew cab in front of the motorist's vehicle to avoid a traffic
collision. When he approached the vehicle, the individual was
unresponsive and not breathing. Ricky quickly broke the rear window,
placed the vehicle in park, called the Regional Traffic Management
Center for assistance, and started to administer CPR. The individual
started to breathe again and was quickly taken to the hospital when
emergency personnel arrived on the scene. Because of Ricky's quick
and heroic actions, the individual's life was saved. What a hero!

 Thank you, Ricky!


